


45th Annual Quilt Show “Farm Girl”

It’s hard to believe the quilt show is just a month away.  Are you ready?  I hope you answered with a 
resounding “YES we are!”  I am pleased to announce we have a total of 525 quilts entered, 57 
Merchant Mall vendors, and many special exhibits.

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as the 2nd Vice President & Chair of the 2023 Quilt Show
Committee.  If it weren’t for the dedication and hard work of our Quilt Show Committee members and 
the 300 plus quilt show volunteers; we would not be able to accomplish such a feat.  Thank you to 
all!!  

As you know, it takes lots and lots of volunteers to put on a show of this magnitude.  If you haven’t yet
volunteered or would like to add hours, we would love to see you.  Volunteer sign ups continue in 
September.   A wonderful perk of volunteering a minimum of 4 hours is FREE admission and FREE 
parking all three days.  

Don’t forget to purchase your 2023 Quilt Show Pin and Quilt Show t-shirt.  Wear them during the quilt 
show. 

Would you like to make some extra money? If you have quilt related items you’d like to sell, there is 
still time to get your paperwork in.  All consignment forms are due by the September General 
Meeting.  Not sure where to get the form? Go to wsqspokane.org and click on the Quilt Show page.  
The Boutique is a great way to make some extra cash, show off your wares, and help support WSQ. 

Thank you to every member of WSQ Spokane.  You are Awesome!!  

Patty Yedinak, 2023 Quilt Show Chair

Boutique News:

Hopefully all of you have been VERY industrious this summer!  We still have time to enlist more 
consignees to the Boutique team at this year’s Quilt Show.  If you think you have something you want 
to sell, don’t hesitate to send us an email.  It doesn’t take long to assign your specific consignee 
number!  Do you have questions on what is deemed “quilting related, handmade, finished items”?  
Send us an email, and we will be glad to answer those questions. The instructions, forms, and fill-able
forms can be found under the quilt show tab (near the bottom of the page) on the WSQ website. 
Remember the deadline to submit is the September guild meeting, but you can easily do it any time 
before the 28th of September at 8:30 pm.!

We still have a couple of positions for volunteering open.   It will give you a great idea on just 
what the Boutique is all about.   Are you on the fence about becoming a consignee?   Just remember 
to stop in the Boutique Booth at the Quilt Show this year, look at all the great merchandise for sale, 
and say, “I can do this!”

Anita Pederson and Marj Rouse, your Boutique co-chairs

 



Washington State Quilters
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General Meeting CenterPlace  Board Meeting: December 6, CenterPlace, 6pm

2426 N. Discovery Place, Spokane Valley, WA  WSQ Quilt Show: October 20-22

Sept.28, 2023, 1 pm and 6 pm Workshops: Fri., Sept. 29, 2023, 9-4; Sat., Sept. 30, 2023, 9-4

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Greetings to all members and friends of Washington State Quilters-Spokane Chapter.  I’ve noticed a bit of fall 
in the air as evenings are beginning to cool off a bit more quickly.  Fall brings to mind all of the upcoming fairs 
in our vicinity…from small fairs to large fairs.  Did you know that WSQ sponsors first and second place ribbons 
and first place prize money for quilts at ten different area fairs?  Some of our smaller fairs do look for quilt 
entries from larger arenas.  I was privileged to judge quilts at the Ferry County Fair in Republic last year.  Their 
regular judge was unable to attend, so I was her replacement.  I’d never been to Republic before…everyone 
told me it was a beautiful drive over Sherman Pass from Kettle Falls to Republic.  Well…I will admit that I’m 
terrified of heights, so I spent much of that drive with my eyes closed (my husband came with me and he was 
driving…LOL).  But…back to the quilts.  I was amazed at some of the fabulous quilters up in that area of our 
state.  It was difficult to narrow down and pick winners in every category plus a grand prize winner.  Kudos to 
all of the quilters up in Ferry County!

At September’s Membership Meeting we will be rounding out our year with Krista Moser.  Krista was our 
lecturer/instructor in September 2021. She’s coming back to us this time using patterns and ruler techniques 
from the Sew Kind of Wonderful book and the curved ruler.  Krista is a very talented speaker and instructor and
delivers her lecture with much humor.  Krista will have a sales table, which is always a popular place to be.  
Guests are welcome for a $15 fee at the door.

Have you had a chance to purchase a raffle ticket for our gorgeous raffle quilt?  Tickets are $1 each.  Our 
fundraising committee continues to surprise all of us with their fun homemade items.  There may even be some
of the special quilt show t-shirts left. They were going like “hotcakes” at the July meeting for $15 each for short 
sleeves.  Our Library is still selling off its inventory; both books and magazines will be available for sale.  
Charity Central continues to provide kits for piecing charity tops.  Our Mystery Quilts will be the star of the 
September Show and Tell.  Everyone who has participated on this Mystery Quilt journey is invited to show their
completed quilt at the September meeting.  If you’ve not yet had the opportunity to volunteer to help at the Quilt
Show in October, you will have another opportunity to sign up at the September meeting.  If you volunteer for 4
hours, you will receive free admission all three days of the show.

We are looking for a volunteer of the quarter.  Please have your nominations sent to me no later than 
September 15, along with a paragraph about why your nominee deserves this honor.  We are also looking for 
three WSQ Board members:  Retreat and Special Events Chair (formerly Bus Trip Chair), Public 
Relations/Social Media Chair, and Historian Assistant.  Please see me or the current committee chair if you are
interested in one of these positions.

I sent out a plea in July for three Executive Officers…President, 2nd VP Quilt Show Chair, and Treasurer.  Once 
again, members have stepped up to take on each of these positions.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart!  
You guys rock!  Now we can look forward to having a full slate of officers for 2024!  Kathleen Woods will 
present our nominees for each office along with a short bio from each.  Please let your officers and Committee 
members know that you appreciate all of their dedication and hard work.

Paula Ferry, President



WSQ Presents Krista Moser

September 28, at 1:00 and 6:00
Krista was such a big hit in September 2021, that she will be returning to our Guild this September.  She will be
entertaining us with her humor and spunk. She will be teaching a workshop on the Curved Ruler Giving Tree 
pattern on Friday, September 29, 2023, and a workshop on the pattern Color Theory on Saturday, September 
30, 2023, Both workshops will use the Curved Ruler by Sew Kind of Wonderful.  
(https://sewkindofwonderful.com  )    She may have a kit available for the Tree workshop. Keep a watch on the 
WSQ email blasts for more info. 
 Of herself Krista writes,

“Hi! I’m Krista Moser, the creative force and inspiration behind Krista Moser, The 
Quilted Life. I am the designer of the 60 Degree Diamond Rulers for Creative 
Grids, and I’ve published dozens of patterns, using the rulers, with more in 
development all the time. I love symmetry, clean lines with bold colors. I think 
shapes that tessellate in all directions are a playground for design.”

A quilting and fiber arts enthusiast, Krista started sewing at 8 years old. She 
began her professional sewing and machine quilting career at the spunky age of 
fourteen. She has been teaching sewing and quilting lessons for more than 

twenty years. Her work has been featured in quilting magazines, published by Martingale Press.  Her 
quilts have been hung in prominent quilt shops around the country.

Hello from 1st VP, Programs
We have amazing and talented speaker/teachers heading to WSQ over the next year!

Upcoming Programs:

 September 2023: Krista Moser  https://www.kristamoser.com/

 January 2024: Janet Nesbitt (One Sister Design) https://www.onesisterdesigns.com

 The Mountains Are Calling workshop is filled. We are taking names on a waiting list

 April 2024: Karen Brow (Java Quilts)  https://javahousequilts.com/

 July 2024: Toby Lischko  (Gateway Quilts N Stuff) https://www.gatewayquiltsnstuff.com/

 Sept 2024: Barbara Blanton  (Academy of Applique) http://www.academyofapplique.com/

Mystery Quilters!!

The final reveal went out after our general membership workshops in July. There are several ladies who have 
already completed their tops and are headed for the long arm. I hope many of you will bring your completed 
quilts (quilted, bound, and labeled) to the September meeting for a grand Show & Tell. Next stop will be the 
WSQ quilt show. It will be quite amazing to see all of the same pattern in the many varied colorways. Great job,
ladies!!!

Global Quilt Connection Sampler Platter

Don’t forget to tune in on Saturday/Sunday Sept 23/24 from noon to 3pm. There will be 9 demonstrations of 
projects on each day. Find more info at https://www.globalquiltconnection.com/samplerplatters  This is a free 
event that is sponsored by WSQ. Kristin will send out the link to all members the week prior to the event. 

Hugs and stitches!

Darlene Mossman, 1st VP Programs

https://www.globalquiltconnection.com/samplerplatters
http://www.academyofapplique.com/
https://www.gatewayquiltsnstuff.com/
https://javahousequilts.com/
https://www.onesisterdesigns.com/
https://www.kristamoser.com/
https://sewkindofwonderful.com/


Workshop Registration 2023 – 2024

September 2023: Krista Moser – Hampton Inn – Spokane Airport
2010 S Assembly Road, Spokane, WA 99224
______  Tree – $65,  9/29/2023,  9am – 4pm
______  Color Theory  $65,  9/30/2023,  9am – 4pm
See: https://www.kristamoser.com/

January 2024: Janet Nesbitt – Hampton Inn – Spokane Airport
2010 S Assembly Road, Spokane, WA 99224
______  Pieced Like Crazy – $65,  1/26/2024,  9am – 4pm
______  Mountains Are Calling  $65,  1/27/2024,  9am – 4pm  (Filled – waiting list available)
See: https://www.onesisterdesigns.com/

April 2024: Karen Brow – Hampton Inn – Spokane Airport
2010 S Assembly Road, Spokane, WA 99224
______  TBD  $65, 4/26/2024, 9am – 4pm
______  TBD $65, 4/29/2023,  9am – 4pm
See:  https://javahousequilts.com/

July 2024: Toby Lischko – Hampton Inn – Spokane Airport
2010 S Assembly Road, Spokane, WA 99224
______ Helix/Geese on the Loose/Phoenix Rising   $65, 7/26/2024, 9am – 4pm
______ Liberty Square, $65, 7/27/2024, 9am – 4pm
See:  https://www.gatewayquiltsnstuff.com/

September 2024: Barbara Blanton – Hampton Inn – Spokane Airport
2010 S Assembly Road, Spokane, WA 99224
______ TBD  $65, 9/27/2024, 9am – 4pm
______  TBD  $65,  9/28/2024, 9am – 4pm
See:  http://www.academyofapplique.com/

Name_________________________________ Phone _______________________

Email_______________________________________________________________ 

My check payable to WSQ is enclosed.

Questions??? Email Firstvp@wsqspokane.org
Please Mail to: Darlene Mossman  1632 Southshore Diamond Lake Rd, Newport, WA 99156

WORKSHOP NOTES:
 You are not registered for a class until you have paid.
 In case of cancellation, a refund can only be given if we have at least a 45-day notice.  
 If less than 45 days a refund will be given if your spot can be filled.

mailto:1stvp@wsqspokane.org
http://www.academyofapplique.com/
https://www.gatewayquiltsnstuff.com/
https://javahousequilts.com/
https://www.onesisterdesigns.com/
https://www.kristamoser.com/


Charity Central 

Approximately 50 finished quilts and 40 tops were turned in at the July Membership meeting.  We 
sorted over 100 quilts and 10 afghans into bundles for distribution later this month.  July is usually our
most sparsely attended meeting, so to have that many quilts turned in is very good.  Thank you to 
everyone who has donated a quilt this quarter!

We received a large donation of fabric from Shabby Fabrics in June and have been busy sorting, 
cutting, and kitting fabric since then.  We had about 40 kits picked up at the meeting.  Some of those 
kits are new designs for us. We hope that you enjoy putting them together.  We will be working on 
kitting up the hundreds of fusible shapes that we received from Shabby several years ago and should
have those kits available in the New Year.  I hope you like machine applique, there is going to be a lot
of it!  

At our September meeting we will be auctioning off the last of our Cross Stitch Quilts that we received
last fall.  We will be having a “Year End Clearance Sale” on our Fundraising items.  We will have lots 
of kits to be pieced and quilts to be quilted, so be sure you pick up enough to get you through until the
January meeting.  It’s going to be a long time until then.

We have another Sew Day scheduled at the North Spokane Dance Center at 7424 N Freya Street for
October 11 from 9 until 3.  Come and join us as we sew up Charity Quilt Tops.  We will have kits 
available or bring your own.  It is lots of fun to see what everyone else is working on.  

We will have our Charity Central Mountain of Quilts booth at the Quilt Show.  We will be accepting 
finished quilts, quilt tops, orphan blocks, and complete or partial kits. We are not accepting fabric 
currently.  Stop by to see what you have accomplished this year, and the “thank you” notes we have 
received from a grateful community.  

We hope to distribute a good deal of our fabric inventory to other groups this fall.  We are working on 
a cleaner and leaner fabric stash and are expecting another large donation from Shabby Fabrics in 
January. We want to be in the fabric using business, not the fabric storing business. If your group 
could use some fabric, let us know. 

Check out our Charity Central Facebook page.  We are now 370 members strong.  There are lots of 
pictures for inspiration, lots of links to other places, and just a whole lot of stuff going on.  It is a very 
dynamic community, come join us and see what the fuss is all about!  We thank everyone who is a 
member.  We couldn’t do it without you.

We wish you a blessed and busy Fall and Winter Season.  We hope you have time for company and 
time for yourself.  We hope that you will be able to work on projects for yourself and others.  Thank 
you for all you do for Charity Central.  See you at the Quilt Show!

Kathleen Woods and the Charity Central Committee

Thank you to Shabby Fabrics for their 
generous donation to 

Charity Central



 BEWARE of Phishing Emails

Several members have reported emails that
appear to be from WSQ board members asking
them to purchase gift cards. WSQ will never ask
you to purchase gift cards or send money.
Although you may recognize the name of the
sender on the email, please check the email
address. Delete any suspicious emails and do
not click on any links in the email. If you are
unsure whether or not an email is from WSQ, contact webmaster@wsqspokane.org

WSQ does not post or share any member’s personal email address. We have removed the names of 
the board members from the website in order to protect their privacy and reduce scams.  If you need 
to contact a board member, please use the contact form on the website:
https://wsqspokane.org/contact-us  /  

 

Washington State Quilters
Mission Statement

To promote and enhance the art
of quilting and quilt making

 by exhibitions, lectures, and workshops
offered to the organization membership

 and the general public.  To foster the 
conservation and preservation

of quilts and increase public
awareness and appreciation of
quilts through our quilt show.

https://wsqspokane.org/contact-us/
mailto:webmaster@wsqspokane.org


The winners for the Patriotic Pinwheel Blocks in July were Candace Bass,

 and Audrey McLean.  Each winner received 15 blocks.



HELP WANTED!

What is your particular talent, skill, interest? Besides quilting, of course! You may be just the member 
WSQ needs!

We are looking for a person or group who would like to take over extra-curricular events 
for WSQ.  These could include retreats, quilt shows, bus trips, or other events approved 
by the WSQ Board.  Please contact President Paula Ferry, so that we can connect you 
with our current chair for additional information.  

We are also looking for a Public Relations/Social Media chair to post WSQ 
activities and events on both Facebook and Instagram.  If you are interested in 
this position, please contact President, Paula Ferry, and she will connect you 
with our current Social Media Chair who will give you more information and 
instruction.

A Message from Corrine Wilson

   I’m a librarian with Spokane County, and I’m looking for a paid presenter
for 2024 who could talk about the history of African American quilting at
some of our libraries, and ideally also show off a few quilts. If you have
any members who might be interested, please don't hesitate to give them
my contact information. Thank you! For Corrine’s contact information go to
webmaster@wsqspokane.org.

     

A shout-out to the generous 

shops that provide door prizes 

for our Membership Meetings!  

We love you!

Stitch!,  As the Crow Flies
The Quilting Bee, Cuppa

Tea
Quilt Patch Lane

Regal Fabrics and Gifts,

mailto:webmaster@wsqspokane.org


2023 Nominations 

May I present the WSQ Executive Board for 2024?  Thank you, Ladies, for your willingness to serve.  
We will be voting on this slate of officers at the September Membership meeting.  Meet them now!

President: Dina Pappas 
Dina describes herself as “a WSQ member from 1990 who misplaced her name tag!” She grew up in 
Spokane and returned in 2015. She owned a quilt shop in Eagle River, Alaska, for 11 years. Pellon 
developed gridded fusible interfacing to support her 3 books, Quick Watercolor Quilts, More Quick 
Watercolor Quilts and Fast-Forward Your Quilting. She says “WSQ is a very talented group, and I 
hope to be a good President.”
First Vice President Speakers/Workshops Glenda Carlson
Glenda started in the 1980’s making baby quilts, children’s quilts and log cabin bed quilts on a hand-
me-down sewing machine given to her by her mother.  Four children and a full time IT job resulted in 
very little quilting for several years.  In the 2000’s she restarted her quilting adventures with small 
collage quilts, thread painting, free motion quilting, hand dying fabric, designing raw edge applique 
patterns and vending her dyed fabric and patterns at regional quilt shows.  Her favorite part of the 
quilting process?  Quilting, be it on a domestic or long arm machine.  She now runs a long arm 
business out of her basement studio in North Spokane, doing what she loves.  Glenda has been a 
member of WSQ for 3 years. 
Second Vice President Quilt Show Annette Drennen
Annette learned to quilt when she was eight years old. She says, “My grandpa taught me how to cut 
pieces using cardboard templates, that I still have today!” She finished her first quilt at ten and has 
enjoyed quilting ever since. In 2002 she taught herself to machine quilt. “What a game changer!” she 
said. Annette attended her first WSQ quilt show in 2006 where she learned about art quilts She has 
enjoyed making a couple a year. In 2022 she started the Infant Memorial Quilt Club. She is very 
passionate about this project and has enjoyed watching the love of quilters from near and far who 
contribute. She joined WSQ in January of this year. She is excited to be a member and learn from all 
of the gifted quilters here. Annette also enjoys hiking with Ariel, her first foster fail/win, boxer. She 
loves anything on or near the water and cooking, especially homemade pasta.
Secretary Ernestina Crann
Call her “Ernie” as everyone does. She has been quilting for
about 10 years, “not very long and still not very proficient,”
Ernie says.  But she is learning new tricks on how to work
smarter not harder.  She is a member of Fat Quarter Quilters
and was their secretary for about 4 years on and off. She
loves making quilts and especially loves the friendships that
she has developed over the years. She became a member of
WSQ in 2017 and has enjoyed being around wonderful
ladies and learning from our guest speakers.  She plans to
do her best and continue learning the art of quilting and
making more lasting friendships.
Treasurer Catherine Anderson
 Catherine started quilting around 1997 when she met some
fellow quilters while working at Deaconess. She joined WSQ
in 2000 and has been active with the Quilt Show committee
in several capacities. Her last board position was Raffle Quilt. She is looking forward to this new 
challenge.     
I hope you will join me in welcoming the new Executive Board and helping them out whenever you 
can.
Kathleen Woods
Nominations Chair 



WSQ GENERAL MEETING MINUTES

CENTERPLACE JULY 27, 2023

Call to order 1 pm and 6 pm

Paula Ferry, President

Welcomed all, including new members and guests.  Officers were introduced and displays around the
room were pointed out.

She also presented that we were still looking for a President, Treasurer, Quilt show Chair, Social 
Media chair and Bus Trip chair.  After the 1pm meeting we had a volunteer for Treasurer and Quilt 
Show chair.

Our volunteer of the Quarter was announced: Kayla McNett was awarded a thank you certificate, a 
heart in hand pin, and a gift certificate for one free workshop.

Quilting Bee is August 5, 2023 at Country Homes Church.

Next general meeting is September 28, 2023.

April 27th minutes were approved as submitted.

Executed Board Reports:

1st Vice President, Darlene Mossman: Told us about the upcoming speakers.  She talked about the 
mystery quilt.  Final clues being sent this weekend. There is a special entry in the quilt show 
registration form for the Wandering Grace mystery quilts made by the members.  She also mentioned 
that the next Global Quilt Connection Sampler Platter is free to members and will be September 23 
and 24, 2023.

2nd Vice President, Patty Yedinak: Quilt Show preparations are in full swing, and we need your help.
If you haven’t heard, it takes over 300 volunteers to put on a show of this magnitude. We currently 
have 100 people.  Thank you to those who have already volunteered. If you haven’t, please consider 
volunteering.  Help us make this a success.  The Quilt show Committee chairs /co-chairs will be 
available to answer any questions you may have. A wonderful perk of volunteering 4 or more hours is 
free admission and free parking all three days of the show. The deadline for registering your quilts is 
August 6, 2023.  There are 2 ways to register…online…or download a form and mail it in or give it to 
one of the ladies in the back today.  The maximum number of items you can enter is 5 per person.  
We currently have 223 quilts registered.

Lastly, we are in need of a President for 2024.  My question to the Guild, what are we going to do as 
a guild without a president?

Committee reports:

2023 Raffle Quilt, Shawna Troyer:  So far, we have sold $1045.00 in raffle tickets.  We’re looking for
a volunteer for the Riverfront Park event.  Please contact me.

Block Exchange chair, Mary Applonie: Fall pattern is lots of fall colors.  Winners of the July blocks 
are Audry McLean and Candace Bath.

Bagging Party chair, Colleen Mussetter: Bagging party is Sept 14 at the Hive, 2904 E Sprague, 
9.30 to 1pm

Boutique, Marge Rouse: The form for the items you want to sell at the boutique needs to be turned 
in by September meeting, and the actual items need to be turned by Oct 19, 2023



Quilt Show Chair/Fund raising, Anita Pederson:  Tee shirts have arrived and are going fast.  Lots 
of other fundraising items are on the table. 

Librarian, Lois Collins:  We are selling off the old library items, magazines, 25cents, most books 
$1.00.  We will continue to sell it off.  Then we will consider new books.

Charity Central:  We got another huge donation from Shabby Fabrics, and we are putting together 
many kits.

Fair Ribbons/In Memoriam, Cheryl Moriarty: The ribbons should be ready for pickup in the next 
few days, they will then be mailed/distributed to the fairs.  Most of the links to the exhibitor guides for 
the 10 fairs we support have been updated on our website:  At last check, there were a few fairs 
whose 2023 exhibitor guides were not yet available. We encourage you to support these local fairs 
and remind you that in addition to 1st and 2nd place ribbons, there is also a monetary award for 1st 
place.

So far, we will be honoring the memories of eight ladies at our show this fall.

Pin Cushion exchange, Glenda Carlsson:  The pin cushions were displayed on the side table…
pictures of the exchange were taken during break.

Several beautiful quilts were displayed during Show and Tell.  Following the break, speaker Shelley 
Swanland was introduced.  She presented a slide show and trunk show to illustrate her technique of 
Cathedral Windows By Machine, which is her Friday Workshop.  Also presented were photos and 
quilts that were beautifully embellished, which is her Saturday workshop.

Numerous door prizes were given away following the completion of the program.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted, Shirley Shirkey



WSQ Board Members and Committees
President Paula  Ferry president@wsqspokane.org

1st VP Assistant Darlene Mossman 
Glenda Carlsson

firstvp@wsqspokane.org

2nd VP Patty Yedinak secondvp@wsqspokane.org

Secretary Shirley Shirkey secretary@wsqspokane.org

Treasurer Diane Pantry treasurer@wsqspokane.org

Block Exchange Mary Applonie block.exchange@wsqspokane.org

Bus Trips Arlene Sexton 
Kayla McNett

bus.trips@wsqspokane.org

Charity Central Kathleen Woods charity.central@wsqspokane.org

Fair Ribbons Cheryl Moriarty fair.awards@wsqspokane.org

Finance Cheryl Clossin finance@wsqspokane.org

Fund Raising Roberta Waines 
Candy Shipley 

fundraising@wsqspokane.org

Historian Ruth Danner historian@wsqspokane.org

Hospitality Janelle Mowery hospitality@wsqspokane.org

Librarian Lois Collins librarian@wsqspokane.org

Membership Mary Ann Naylor membership@wsqspokane.org

Newsletter Ruth McCormick newsletter@wsqspokane.org

Nominations Kathleen Woods nominations@wsqspokane.org

Parliamentarian Edie Milanovich

Publicity/Social Media Kayla McNett public.relations@wsqspokane.org

Quilting Bee Kelly Foreman quilting.bee@wsqspokane.org

Raffle Quilt 2023 Shawna Troyer 2023.raffle.quilt@wsqspokane.org

Raffle Quilt 2024 Cheryl Moriarty

Colleen Mussetter

2024.raffle.quilt@wsqspokane.org

Small Groups Ernie Crann small.groups@wsqspokane.org

Shop Hop Ruth McCormick shophop@wsqspokane.org

Volunteer Coordinator Tesha Panther volunteer.coordinator@wsqspokane.org

Web Master Kristin Echols webmaster@wsqspokane.org

Yard Sale Kelly Fisher yard.sale@wsqspokane.org
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2024 WSQ Membership Registration 
 
Welcome to WSQ!  
Dues are $35 for a calendar year. The newsletter will be emailed to you quarterly.  You can 
have it mailed to you for $15.00 to cover postage. You can pay in person at the next WSQ 
meeting, mail this form and a check made out to WSQ, or sign up online at wsqspokane.org.  
 
Renewing members only: please include a stamped, self-addressed envelope.  
New members: We will prepare a packet for you and WSQ will pay the postage.  
 
Guest Fees: $15 at the door  
 
 

 
Name: 

 
 

 
Address: 

 
 

 
City: 

 
 

 
State/Zip: 

 

 
Phone: 

 
 

 
Email: 

 

 
 
___ New Member ($35) 
___ 2022 member ($35) 
___ Returning Former Member ($35) 
___ Mail the newsletter ($15) 
___ Change in Information  
 
Total of membership and mailed newsletter 
is $50. 
 
WSQ membership runs on a calendar year 
from January through December. We do 
not prorate.  
 
You may renew/join at the September or 
January meetings for the upcoming year.  
 

 
Mail Check to: 

WSQ Membership 
PO Box 7117 

Spokane, WA 99207 
or 

Sign up online: wsqspokane.org 
 
If you haven’t renewed by the end of 
February, you will be dropped from the 
roster and you will no longer receive the 
newsletter, be able to participate in the 
yard sale or the boutique, register early for 
workshops or enjoy the many other 
benefits of WSQ membership.  
 



Are 

you 

ready 

for 

   the 

  Quilt Show?

 www.wsqspokane.org 

  
  
  Washington State Quilters
  

https://  
www.instagram.com/
  spokanewsq

Stitch 'n Time 
Published quarterly by the 

Spokane Chapter of the 
Washington State Quilters. 

WSQ is a non-profit organization. Membership/Subscription is $35-$50 
annually, due in January.                          

Proof Readers
Kristin Echols, Paula Ferry, Kayla McNett, Diane Pantry

Paid advertising is available to businesses and WSQ members.
Business card size ad is $20.  Quarter page ad is $30.

Contact newsletter@wsqspokane.org  
Ruth McCormick, Editor
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